
3P Learning Musts Break-down: 
Required Math: 
All information will be posted on the districts learning board. Each week, students 
will have a required number of Zearn lessons that they must complete. A 
completed Zearn lesson requires the student to complete the entire online portion, 
fill out the Zearn notes, and finish the lesson by filling out the Exit ticket. When 
you have finished the lesson in its entirety, students should take a clear picture 
of their exit ticket (front and back-unless there is no back) and upload it to 
SeeSaw in the ‘Zearn Mission 7 Exit Tickets’ folder. Mrs. Peterson and/or Ms. 
Kessler will comment after it is submitted. There will be an occasional Math Video 
available on SeeSaw for you to watch as well.  

Tip: students often used whiteboards for working out their math, so having a 
whiteboard or a lot of paper around may benefit your child.  

If you finish all of your Zearn Lessons for the week, you may play any of the 
math choice games that are on the 3rd grade Learning Board. These games may 
require the use of dice or cards. Please do not work ahead in Zearn. 

Optional Math Resources: 
If you would like to work on any extra math during the week, please use Moby Max 
or Khan Academy. These are both websites we have used frequently in our 
classroom. Students should know how to access them.  

Reading: 
Reading activities will change weekly, so please check the 3rd grade Learning 
Board to know exactly what to do. Students will begin using Kids A-Z for reading at 
home. This program offers a lot of books and readings for your child.  

Daily Read Aloud: 
Each day, Mrs. Peterson or Ms. Kessler will post on Seesaw what our read aloud 
will be. Some days it will be prerecorded on Seesaw and some days our read aloud 
will be on Zoom.  



Daily Questions: 
Each day, Mrs. Peterson or Ms. Kessler will post a question on Seesaw. This is just 
a fun way to star the day or interact with each other as we begin this distant 
learning journey together.  

SeeSaw: 
Please check SeeSaw daily (students and parents). This is where we will post most 
of our information, videos, assignments, to do lists, and communication. Students 
should like posts (from their account) to show they are participating, commenting is 
optional. Feel free to email, ask questions through SeeSaw, etc. 

Online Learning Boards: 
Each week the district will be sending you a link with our weekly assignments. The 
website is called ‘Smore’. When you get access to this website, you will click ‘3rd 
grade’ which will bring you to the Learning Board. Each subject will have a learning 
goal for you to complete during the week.  

Timing/Optional Activities: 
Please stretch the learning out during the week. If you finish all of your work 
early, then please work on any optional activities, printables, websites, etc. Check 
out 3P’s website weekly for optional activities and websites under the “Optional 
DL” tab. The 3P website is: https://endeavortigers.weebly.com  

https://endeavortigers.weebly.com

